
From: Kevin L. Bryant <KevinBryant@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 10/9/2017 4:55:07 PM
Subject: gamecock basketball

Marvin and Lois Hyatt (pharmacist from Rock Hill) want to know if the DOT is going to stop allowing people to park in 
their garage for basketball games. Please find out and call them so they can make arrangements. They are elderly
(803) 322-7082
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